
New Sustainability Coordinator joins the team
We are delighted to welcome Daniel Kreiman to campus to support SOU’s Sustainability efforts across campus!
Daniel will be working in the Sustainability Office with SOU’s Director of Sustainability, Becs Walker focusing on
sustainability in campus operations. He will also be supporting the work of the Institute for Applied
Sustainability. Daniel previously worked as a Sustainability Coordinator at York University in Pennsylvania and
has a BA in Environmental Science and Sustainability and a Masters of Environmental Science and
Sustainability. Daniel is excited to join an energetic and passionate sustainability team here at SOU and we are
excited to have him here! Please welcome Daniel when you see him around campus.


